
 

  

Annual General Meeting 

Gravelbourg & District Bilingual Music Festival 

September 23, 2019 

Church of Christ, Gravelbourg, Sask.  

7:00p.m. 

(Regular Meeting to follow) 

 

We need your support if we are to 

hold the 2020 Festival! 
 

Please consider joining the 

Festival Committee 
 

If you have any questions contact Michelle at 648-7502 

Your attendance is important! 
Current Board of Directors 

         President:  Paul Boisvert 

         Vice President:  Yvonne Sutherland 

Corresponding Secretary: Michelle Blohm 

Entry Secretary: Leanne Mann 

Treasurer: Jocelyne Lorrain 

Volunteer Coordinator: Lorna Bell

 


